






601 E Lane St. 

1909 constructed house has had several roofing treatments throughout the years. The 
previous owner (we purchased the house in 2019) had a cedar shingle roof installed. We 
have had some quotes for maintenance on the roof and some roofers have suggested a 
complete replacement using an asphalt or similar composition roofing material vs. spot 
repairs of the wood shingles. In evaluating options, we would like approval for asphalt (or 
similar composition) shingles, which are common throughout the Oakwood neighborhood, 
as a replacement option. We have not decided on whether we will repair or replace but 
would like to ensure that we have approval prior to any further evaluation of repair options. 

The current roofing materials are shown below: 

 



 










